
North Saanich Middle School
Grade 5 Transition Process 2024

We are looking forward to welcoming our Gr 5 families to North Saanich 
Middle School. This process provides an opportunity to learn about all 

that NSMS has to offer!

April 3rd April 25th May 2nd

June 4 May 13th-16thMay

Welcome Letter sent 

to Grade 5 Families
Learning Services 

Information Session 

(Virtual) 6:00-7:00 pm
Gr 5 Visits to NSMS

Virtual Gr 5 Parent 

Night

6:00-7:00 pm

Please see our 

website for 

information about our 

2024/25 Band 
NSMS Staff Visit 

Grade 5 classes at 

Deep Cove, Kelset 

and Sidney

Open House 

4:00 - 5:00 pm


